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City of Detroit  

Detroit City Council  
  

FROM THE DESK OF   

Mary Waters, Member At-Large   

2 Woodward Avenue, Suite 1340 Detroit, MI 48226   

 

Memorandum 

TO:  David Whitaker, Legislative Policy Division 

THROUGH: Mary Sheffield, City Council President 

FROM: Mary Waters, Councilmember At-Large 

RE: Bus Driver Support 

 

 Please provide our office with any relevant statutes or initiatives that the City Council or 

DDOT has taken in the past to ensure that bus drivers have access to bathroom facilities 

while working 

 Please provide any examples of any public relations campaigns that have been done in 

the United States that encouraged small businesses to provide bus drivers with access to 

bathroom facilities 

With best regards, 

Mary Waters                                     

Councilmember At-Large                

Detroit City Council                         

 


